
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  
GRIFFIN MEMORIAL SCHOOL 

 
FOR STUDENTS ENTERING GRADE ONE 

 

 
 
Dear Students,  
 
This summer we are urging each Griffin Memorial School student to spend some of his/her free 
time reading for enjoyment. Studies show that...  

 
“The more you read for fun, the better reader you become!”  

 
Here is a list of books chosen by other students your age as all-time favorites! We hope you 
have a chance to enjoy some of them this summer. 
 
 For each book that you read, please write your name and the title and author of the book on an 
index card. These cards will be entered into a drawing for a gift certificate to the GMS Book Fair. 
Students who read at least three books will be invited to an ice cream party in the fall. 
 
HAVE A SUPER SUMMER and READ FOR THE LOVE OF IT!  
 
Sincerely, ​The Reading Team 
 
 
Alexander, Who’s Not Going to Move, Viorst Diary of a Wombat, French  
Alligator Baby, Munsch Martha Speaks, Meddaugh  
Click, Clack, Moo: Cows That Type, Cronin Millions of Cats, Gag  
The Chicken Sisters, Numeroff Make Way for Ducklings  
We’re All Wonders, Palacio Bear Snores On, Wilson 
 Minnie and Moo Go to the Moon, Cazet Over the Meadow, Keats  
Whistle for Willie, Keats I’ll Fix Anthony, Viorst  
Widget, McFarland Danny and the Dinosaur, Hoff  
There Is a Bird on Your Head, Willems Rosie’s Walk, Hutchins 
Little Cliff’s First Day of School, Taulbert You Read to Me, I'll Read to You,  

Hoberman  
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